An information pack (including the schedules for the Scholarship and Allocation Examination,
Registration and Tablet Roadshow on 14 July 2020) was sent to all admitted students on 29
June 2020 via POST. Please contact us if you do not receive the information pack by 8 July
2020.

The Secondary School Places Allocation results will be released on 7 July 2020. P6 students
will collect their Admission Slips from their primary schools on that day. As registration for
new SPCC Form One students will take place on 14 July 2020 (same day of the Scholarship and
Allocation Examination), parents do not have to come for registration on 9 July or 10 July
2020.
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